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August 8, 2012 
 
 
 
 
David Anger & Darlene Hoppe 
1750 Village Trail East 
Maplewood MN 55109 
 
VIA EMAIL: angerd@live.com 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 1152 Marion Street 
 
Dear Mr. Anger and Ms. Hoppe: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 7, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until September 15, 2012 
for compliance or vacate the property.  You may want to contact Inspector Martin for an 
appointment to get clarification of items you don’t understand.  As to the windows, it was 
installed without a permit; therefore, Ms. Moermond asked that you go and pull a permit even 
though it’s after the fact. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, September 5, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Lisa Martin (email) 
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